
Not much in the way of competitions at the moment, so just a newsletter to remind you of a couple of important events in 

the next month. 

WHEEL 

The Magazine of 

EAST AYRSHIRE CAR CLUB 

& KAMES MOTORSPORT  

COMPLEX 

JANUARY / FEBRUARY 2012 
Just a little action from John Stevenson to see us through the dark winter….. 

Robert Smith, 25 Ballochmyle View, Catrine KA5 6EN Tel 01290 550897   Email:  robert@rsmith4.oranghome.co.uk 

 

The highlight of the Winter 
THE ANNUAL DINNER-DANCE  & 

Presentation of Awards 
including the Lowlands Speed Championship 

 
IN THE LOCHSIDE HOTEL, NEW CUMNOCK 

(on A76 1 Mile north of New Cumnock) 
 

Tickets £25.00 available from 
Alexa Stewart 

Tel 07971 095388 
Email: alexa@eastayrshirecc.co.uk 

 
The East Ayrshire Dance is always a great night 
out, attracting revellers from all over Scotland. 
There will be a live band and the usual superb 
meal we have come to expect from the Lochside. 
The tickets represent excellent value, so why not 
bring along a party of friends. 
 
It is a good opportunity for the younger members 
of the Club and the all-important marshals to rub 
shoulders with some of the stars of sprinting, hill-
climbing, rallying, etc. 
 
Donations of raffle prizes would be appreciated. 

THE EACC 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
will be held in  

Muirkirk Caravan Park 
on Thursday 27th January 2012 

at 8 p.m. 
 

A large turnout is requested if only to show your 
appreciation of the good work carried out in the 
last twelve months by Club directors, marshals 

and other officials. 
 

This is also an opportunity to make suggestions 
or ask questions on the running of the Club and 

to learn more about plans for the future. 
 

The Chairman will report on the 2011 season’s 
activities and the Treasurer will make his finan-
cial statement for the year.  The Board of Direc-
tors will then be appointed for the coming year. 

 

Please be prompt. 

AUTOTESTS JANUARY 22ND 
 

The opening competition of the 2012 season is an autotest 
meeting at Kames on Sunday 22nd January. This is part of 
the joint series with Scottish Sporting Car Club so a good 
entry is expected. 
 
Even if you are not competing, a visit to Muirkirk will pro-
vide some lively spectating and a chance to have a blether 
with other members. 
 
Further autotests are scheduled for Kames on Sunday 19th 
February and Saturday 10th March. 
 
Full details are available from David Alexander 
Tel 07787 831372.  Email: davida@eastayrshirecc.co.uk 

Cameron Fair was second in class with his Peugeot 205 in 
the Scottish Sporting Car Club Autotests at Johnstone in 
December, but Paul Dailly collected two maximums. 
 
We note there are already 4 names down for the test day 
on March 17th, and 18 for the following day so with two full 
months to go the remaining spaces will be in demand. If 
you want to be there better contact Ian Clark on 01290 
408192. 
 
It is worth checking the Club’s website regularly for up-
dates. The private hires at Kames can throw up some in-
teresting bookings, for example. It looks like the Rally For-
mula 1000 will be at Kames on September 15th and 16th 
and the well-attended Ford RS Owners Club day is on 
Sunday 3rd June. 
 
With the Club History (1963-1989) having sold around 210 
copies of the 250 ordered, it is recommended that any 
member wishing a copy should not delay too long as the 
stock is dwindling quite rapidly.  Robert Smith has the sec-
ond part of the history well under way and is urgently seek-
ing photographs, EACC magazines and results between 
1990 and 2011. Also members competing at non EACC 
events. 


